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Bitterns in Rice the story so far 
 
Venue:  The Leeton Soldiers Club 
 
Date: 27th July 2015 
 
Time: 6.30pm to 8.30pm with supper included 
 

Presented by Matt Herring from the Bitterns in Rice Project 
 
Hear the story from the beginning; a rice farmer wondering what these 
strange birds are to the exploits of Robbie the Bittern and his 
navigation from his birthplace in a Coleambally rice crop to wetlands 
in southern Australia. 
 
The evening will feature the launch of the Riverina Local Land 
Services funded Bitterns in Rice Booklet. 
 

 
 
For more information and to RSVP please contact Neil Bull 0428 603 557 or nbull@rga.org.au 
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